
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 10, 2018 
 
 
ADDENDUM 1 
 
 
TO: Vendors 
 
FROM: Vianka Colin, Purchasing Director 
 
RE: INVITATION TO BID NUMBER ITB/FFS-18/19-19 
 PURCHASE, DELIVERY AND INSTALLATION OF AN OVERHEAD FIRE DOOR 
 
This addendum is to notify all potential bidders of changes to Invitation to Bid ITB/PI-18/19-13.  Deletions 
are struck through, and additions are highlighted. 

 
MANDATORY PRE-BID CONFERENCE/SITE VISIT 
 
A mandatory pre-bid conference for any prospective bidder will be held at 3:00 p.m., EST, 4:00 p.m., 
EST, on September 17, 2018, at the Ft. Pierce State Farmers Market, Unit #15 located at 3479 US-1, Fort 
Pierce, Florida.  Prospective bidders must have the Certification of Site Visitation form signed at this time.  
Any bid received from a prospective respondent who did not attend the mandatory pre-bid conference 
will not be considered.  The purpose of this conference will be to clarify the contents of this bid in order to 
prevent misunderstanding of the Department’s terms, conditions and specifications for this project.  The 
conference will consist of a session wherein each page of the bid (including technical specifications) will be 
discussed.  General questions related to the specifications and plans for this project will be answered.  Any 
material changes to the bid terms, conditions, plans or specifications must be stated in writing in the form of an 
addenda issued through the Department’s purchasing office (see section titled “ADDENDA”).  
 
The cut-off date for questions to be submitted will be September 19, 2018. 

 
To the extent this addendum gives rise to a protest, failure to file a protest within the time prescribed in 
Section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, shall constitute a waiver of proceedings under Chapter 120, Florida 
Statutes.  All other terms, conditions and specifications of this Invitation to Bid will remain the same.  
If you have any questions regarding this addendum, please feel free to contact this office at  
(850) 617-7181. 


